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Comments: Dear Project Planners;

In re/ planning for the Mendenhall Visitors Center it would be appropriate to revisit the use of boats to take
tourists closer to the receding glacier.

There are electric boats being used in other areas of the country and they operate successfully. Many of the
visitors to the area are elderly and would successfully use this type service.

The additional user fee would certainly be needed dollars to the USFS.
Thank you,

Don Bremner



